Name:

Announcement:

Miani

All girls who signed up for volleyball tryouts
are to ensure they have their Athletic
Permission Form to Mr. Miani by today.
Please listen for announcements early next
week for tryout dates and times.

Name:

Announcement:

Katie Spiece

Attention Grade 11 & 12 students!!! Your
Winter Formal is approaching on Thursday,
November 28th at John Michael’'s Banquet
Hall. Tickets go on sale Monday, November
4th and close Friday, November 22nd. Price
is $65 for Non-Roc Holders & Guests and
$55 for Roc Holders. Hope to see you all
there in our Winter Wonderland!

Name:

Announcement:

Conner Fusarelli

Attention all grade 9 and 10 boys interested
in trying out for Jr. Boys Basketball: the next
tryout will be Monday, November 4th from
3:30 to 5 in our gym. You must hand in your
permission form in order to tryout. Please see
Mr. Perdue, Mr. Russell or Mr. Fusarelli if you
have any questions.

Name:

Announcement:

Conner Fusarelli

Attention all grade 9s and 10s trying out for




Jr. Boys Basketball: Monday's tryout after
school has been canceled. The next tryout
will be communicated over the
announcements at a later time and date.
Please submit your permission forms to Mr.
Perdue, Mr. Russell or Mr. Fusarelli

Name:

Announcement:

Marco Miani

Attention to all girls who signed up for
volleyball - tryouts will begin next week.
Junior Girls Tryouts will take place on
Tuesday, November 5th from 2:20 to 4:00
and Thursday, November 7th from 2:20 to
3:30, while Senior Girls Tryouts will take
place on Thursday, November 7th from 3:30
to 4:30. Senior Girls are to ensure they have
a ride home as late buses depart at 4:15 pm
from now on. As well, all girls are reminded to
have their Athletic Permission Form to Mr.
Miani before tryouts begin.

Name:

Announcement:

Erin Farkas

Grade 12 students, Student Services will be
hosting University and College application
help in the Library during the month of
November. University application support will
take place on Tuesday, November 5th,
Tuesday November 12th and Thursday
November 14th. College application support
will take place on Wednesday, November 6th
and Monday November 18th. There is no sign
up necessary. Come out to the Library
sessions will begin at 2:30. Staff from Student
Services will be there to help you navigate
the application process. You do not have to




have all of your choices to begin the
application.




